Breton, Mary B

From: robert morrison <rbrtmorrison8@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 9:15 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Maine DEP Proposal to limit gas powered cars

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear members of the Maine Department of Environmental Protection

PLEASE do not recommend limiting internal combustion engines and further promoting EVs.

eMaine winters are hostile to battery technology. Hybrid vehicles are a better choice for Maine’s climate.

eMaine is largely rural and creating a practical charging grid would be prohibitively expensive and ultimately a failure.

eMaine's (as opposed to California’s) median household income is too low to support the added cost of EVs and their
requisite home charging stations.

PLEASE focus on efforts to reduce wood burning and fossil fuel use in heating homes and businesses rather than
following in the same steps as more temperate and more populous regions.

Sincerely, Robert Morrison MD
8 White Rock Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

(207) 781-4690



